
Affected Users:

This communication from Representative Counsel relates to a third party website known as 
the “Quadriga Initiative” (the “Website”). We have intentionally not included the Website’s 
URL in this email.

It has come to our attention that the Website purports to provide “tokens” for a new 
exchange in connection with an Affected User’s claim against Quadriga. The Website 
appears to solicit personal information from Affected Users in order to provide such tokens.

The Website has no connection with, or affiliation to, Quadriga’s insolvency proceedings, 
including Representative Counsel (Miller Thomson LLP and Cox & Palmer), the Trustee 
(Ernst & Young Inc.) and the Trustee’s counsel (Stikeman Elliott).

Representative Counsel does not recommend Affected Users provide their personal 
information to the Website.

For more information on Quadriga’s official claims process, please visit Representative 
Counsel’s website https://www.millerthomson.com/en/quadrigacx/.
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